Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope everyone is having a wonderful summer and enjoying this beautiful weather. Before you know it, August will be here and time to think about Back to School. I have listed below your child's supply list for the upcoming school year. Some of these items will need to be left at school throughout the school year. Please make sure to label all of your child's supplies so they do not get misplaced. Please make sure to send these supplies on your child's first day of preschool. If you have any questions please feel free to let me know. I have listed my email below. \odot

Happy Summer!!

Miss Mandy

amanda.wilkins@fairfieldcountyohio.gov

- ** Seasonal changes of clothes (pants & shorts)
- ** Diapers/wipes (if your child requires brand specific please supply)
- ** Bathing Suit & Flip Flops/Water Shoes (Beach towel & robes will be provided)
- ** Little Swimmers for students not potty trained
- ** Blanket (pillow will be provided)
- ** Brush/Comb & Sunscreen
- ** 2 box of tissues
- ** 1 box of quart & gallon size ziploc bags
- ** 2 packages of baby wipes (these will be used for all students for messy projects/sticky hands)
- ** 2 rolls of paper towels
- ** Backpack (Your Child's Daily News Folder will be provided)